



24 March, 2016

Mr Gavin Jones
Director – Adjudication
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
GPO Box 3131
Canberra ACT 2601

Refrigerant Reclaim Australia Draft Determination A91515

Dear Mr Jones

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the ACCC's action in re-authorising Refrigerant Reclaim Australia (RRA) to continue to operate the Australia-wide program to recover and safely dispose of ozone-depleting and synthetic greenhouse gas refrigerants at end-of-life. We strongly support this decision.

As we noted in our initial correspondence, the RRA program provides real environment benefit and is an essential element in our industry's efforts to reduce detrimental impacts in the atmosphere. Further, it is an essential pillar of industry and government's efforts policy formulation. It also is a critical enabler of our compliance with Commonwealth legislation.

We are pleased to support RRA's ongoing operations and do not request a pre-determination meeting. We look forward to receiving notification of the ACCC's final positive determination in due course.

Yours sincerely

Mark Padwick President, AREMA